EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS GRANT FEE

Commissioner Shenton made the motion to adopt by resolution 08-02 to enact the Idaho enhanced emergency communications grant fee, seconded by Commissioner May, unanimous.

PLANNING & ZONING UPDATE

Randy Grover, planning and zoning administrator met with the Board to update them on his department.

July 7, 2008

The Board met this day in special session. Those present were Commissioners Greg Shenton, and Michael Leonardson.

TETON COMMUNICATIONS

Tony Hafla, representing Teton Communications, Virgil Valantine, civil defense director and Craig King, sheriff reviewed with the Board on spending the PSIC grant award that the county received for communications.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Lisa Black, Clerk

Gregory Shenton, Chairman